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                                                                      29-05-2017 
 
ATT:  Auditor General, 
                                    I have attached several files regarding my Petition. The over view 
to the Select Committee, and the report from the Ministry of Justice, who chose to write 
and publish there own personal events, this alone is a criminal act. The grievance I have 
with the illegal bankrupcies along with the treasonous activities, past and present towards 
my family and many other veterans from W.W.1. 
All Government Departments including Parliament, the Solicitor General refuses to 
address the seriousness of these crimes and have chosen to pervert the course of Justice. 
As you will discover reading through the documents that no one wishes to be held 
accountable for the corrupt actions from a higher power in Government.. 
If you are getting strings pulled from an other higher power, please register the files with 
the House of Lords. 
We need a postal address so we can send the audio tape. This is mentioned often as 
evidence. 
Look forward to your response 
 
Yours sincerely 
Tanya Peterson 
 
LEST WE FORGET 
  
 
 


